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INVITATION TO BID 

Project:    Port of Seattle Parking Revenue Infrastructure 
Bid Date:   January 12, 2021 @ 2:00 PM 
Estimated Contract Value: $8,000,000.00 

Project Descriptions and Scope of work includes: 
Installation of the Park Assist M4 camera-based automated parking guidance system 
(APGS) throughout the garage 12,300 stalls and electric vehicle supply equipment EVSE 
in the form of 94 level-2 and 12 level-1 electric vehicle EV charging stations. The project 
includes contractor support during commissioning of the APGS. This work will be executed 
under the Force Account as stated in Schedule of Unit Prices and will be full compensation 
for furnishing lab or, equipment and materials, required to support the Port s APGS vendor 
Park Assist during their commissioning activities, at the direction of the Engineer. 

PCL Construction Services, Inc is an Equal Opportunity Employer and request sub-bids 
from all contractors and suppliers including Minority, Women, Disadvantage/Disabled 
Veterans and Emerging Small Business Enterprises for the following scopes of work: 
demo and relocate signage, re-striping, demo and replace curbs; remove and replace 
concrete sidewalk, curbs, and asphalt for trenching operations; build out CMU electrical 
room. doors, frames, hardware for electrical room,    

There is an 8% WMBE goal. 

WMBE and Small Business firms are highly encouraged to access www.bxwa.com  PCL 
Construction/Projects Bidding.  PCL is available to assist interested firms in obtaining 
adequate information about the contract plans, specifications and requirements for this 
project.  PCL is available to discuss breaking the work into economically feasible units to 
maximize the opportunity for participation by WMBE firms on this project and encourage 
all firms to follow up with our estimator as early as possible, to engage in discussion 
about the scope of work they are capable of providing. 

Contact Larry Rhodes @ 425-454-8020 or seattlebids@pcl.com 
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